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WELLiNGToq, N.Z., September 29, 19.'

Mly DEAR MINISTER,
I refer to your letter of September 29, 1952, in which you suggeste

the provisions of the Agreement dated August 16, 1950, between the G,
ment of New Zealand and the Government of Canada relating to Air Tira
should be modified in the following way:-

(See note No. I)
'l The airlîne designated by the Government ............
........................... of the present modification."

I amn pleased to inform you that the Government of Canada is agr
to the foregoing modification of the above-mentioned Agreement and r
your letter and my present reply as placing on record the agreement bE
our two Governnients.

Yours Sincerely,

ALFRED RIV
Hlgh Conunissic

The Honourable T. Clîfton Webb, M.P.,
Minister of External Affairs,

Wellington.


